



Meeting Notes

June 9, 2025 / 5:30pm / Aquatic Center

Emergency Meeting called to order at 5:31pm

- Meeting was held to discuss the summer home meet in June 21 and 22.. Due to the mechanical issues at Taylor Pool and the lack of the timeline of knowing when the heaters will be fixed a discussion took place on what we should do.
 - Chris Johnson talked to the pool maintenance department and right now the water is only 72 degrees with one heater working. No timeline of parts to fix the 2nd heater.
 - We want to maintain our relationships with other teams that have signed up for our meet and give them enough notice to try to get in another meet if our meet would be cancelled.
 - Also give our kids the chance to go to another meet potentially as well.
- Option 1 discussed was cancelling the meet and Taylor completely and trying to get our team in a different meet on the same weekend
- Option 2 discussed was to talk to Wisconsin Swimming and see if we can edit our meet to then move it to an indoor meet at the Aquatic Center. Sara had not heard back by the time of the meeting

Conclusion

- The board voted to see if we can move meet indoors and hold it on the same date - Sara will find out from Wisconsin Swimming and communicate with is and coaches
- If this is not an option the coaches will attempt to get us in another away meet held that same weekend - Lake Country (Hartford)

Meeting Adjourned at 6:03pm

